
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 The 2022-23 annual financial report for the Pike Delta York Local School District has 
been completed and is available for public inspection on the school district web-site 
(PDYS.ORG) or at the Administrative offices of the Pike Delta York Board of Education 
offices located at 504 Fernwood Street, Delta, Ohio 43515. 
 
Matt A. Feasel, Treasurer/CFO 
Pike Delta York Board of Education 
504 Fernwood Street 
Delta, Ohio 43515 
mfeasel@pdys.org 
Phone: (419) 822-3391 
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